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Dear Parent/Carer                                                      3rd October 2024 
 

5 & 6 boys football VS Hamstel 
 
Your child has been selected to represent the school in a boy’s football friendly fixture against 
Hamstel Junior School. This friendly will take place after school on Tuesday 15th  October at 
Hamstel. Please note we will be walking to Hamstel School. 
 
We will leave school at 2:45pm and the match will start approximately at 3:30pm and should be 
finished by 4.30pm.  
 
You must make arrangements for your child to be collected from Hamstel School. We will 
not be able to walk pupils back to Sacred Heart.  
 
Parents/Carers are allowed to watch and support the boys. Please enter the school by the far gate 
in the car park.  
 
For your child to participate, consent must be given online through School Money. If you 
have any difficulties with this then please speak to the school office.  
 
Children must bring the following items: 

• Water bottles to keep fluids up 
• Snack like bananas or dried fruit (NO NUTS) 
• Trainers/ football boots must be worn (No Metal Studs) 
• Shin Pads  
• Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather 

 
 
The school has a small supply of shin pads and boots if your child does need to borrow anything. 
If you have any questions then please get in contact with me via the school office. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr.Jarvis 
PE Lead 
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